
 

COUNCIL ACTION SUMMARY SHEET 

MEETING DATE: December 9, 2024 

TOPIC Correspondence from Council Member Michael Lamb regarding DDA funding for 
public improvements 

 

BACKGROUND BRIEF:  

Village Council has received correspondence from Council Member Michael Lamb regarding his 
proposal presented to the Lake Orion Downtown Development Authority for DDA funding for public 
improvements.  Attached is a copy of the correspondence from Council Member Lamb for the 
information of Council. 

SUMMARY OF PREVIOUS COUNCIL ACTION:  

None 

FINANCIAL IMPACT:  

None 

RECOMMENDED MOTION:  

To receive and file the correspondence from Council Member Michael Lamb dated November 21, 
2024, regarding his proposal presented to the Lake Orion Downtown Development Authority for DDA 
funding for public improvements. 


